From: I

Sent: 03 July 2019 13:34
To: Planning
Subject: Application 2019/2945/P

To whom it may concern,

I would like to object to the above planning application for the salon on Newton Street. This is a residential street
which does not need anymore noise and disturbance that this would bring, especially with the business being
located directly below where people live and with the rear of their business opening into the courtyard of residents.
No other business in this unit is open on Sunday at all with most closed by 5pm on weekdays and only one open
occasionally on a Saturday.

Regards,



